
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

April 10, 2019 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 

515 E Amite Street 
P.O. Box 2261 

Jackson, Mississippi 39225-2261 
(601) 961 5171 

 
Total Maximum Daily Load Report 

for Sediment in Jasper Creek (HUC 080302010404)  

 
MDEQ is giving public notice regarding Jasper Creek in the Yazoo River Basin.  This water bodies 
have been listed on the State of Mississippi’s List of Impaired Water Bodies.  Waters on this list 
are required to have Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) developed for each listed pollutant.  A 
TMDL is the maximum amount of a pollutant that a stream can assimilate without violating water 
quality standards. This TMDL has been prepared for Sediment. 
 
Prior to proposing this TMDL to EPA for approval, MDEQ is asking for public comment on this 
draft document.  Copies of the draft TMDL may be obtained and/or inspected by contacting MDEQ 
at the above address and telephone number or by email.  Persons wishing to comment upon the 
draft TMDL are invited to submit comments in writing to Shawn Clark at the address shown above 
or by email (sclarck@mdeq.ms.gov) no later than 5:00 p.m. on May 10, 2019.  All comments 
received during the public notice period will be considered prior to proposing the TMDL to EPA 
for approval. 
 

      Mike Freiman, PE, BCEE 
             Chief, Surface Water 

                 Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 
 


